
State of Florida 
I 

DATE: May 31, 2000 
TO: Blanca Bayo, Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
FROM: Nancy Pruitt, Division of Regulatory Oversight 
RE: Docket Nos. 991993-TI and 991994-TX. 

Y- 
' Attached is a letter dated May 22, 2000, from Nicole Sommerfeld of Concentric Carrier 

Services, Inc. stating that the company wishes to remain certificated at this time. This letter was 
requested because after the protest period for the Proposed Agency Action Orders had expired 
the company sent a letter (05769-00) withdrawing the applications. 

Since the company intends to keep the certificates, no further action is needed from this 
Commission. 

c: Legal (Peiia) 
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c o n c e n t r i c  h n e t w o r k  

May 22,2000 

Nancy Pruitt 
Certification Section 
Division of Regulatory Oversight 
2540 Schumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 
32399 

Dear Ms. Pruitt, 

Thank you for your call this morning regarding the certification of Concentric Carrier 
Services in Florida. 

We understand our certificates have been granted and we wish to remain certificated at 
this time. 

If you have any further questions, please contact me at 408-817-2479 

Kind regards, , h  

RECEIVED 
MAY 2 6 2000 

1400 Parkmoor Avenue San Jose, CA 95126-3429 - Phone 408-817-2800 Fax 408-817-2810 
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